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Fr Jack 
Today's Gospel is a very touching story 

about Jesus. "He felt sorry for them."  He 
passionately cares for each one of us.  An 

awesome thought.  God caring for me. 
They were harassed and dejected.  A man 

came to see me as I am writing this.  He's 
got food and he has got a house, a job, a 

family but he was harassed and dejected. 

Life is tough, he said.  And yes, it is tough 
for many people.  Increased prices and 

bills, fraught relationships, lack of 
appreciation by partner, employer, family 

and friends.  Boredom and routine, no 
light at the end of the tunnel.  I was/am 

in total sympathy. Then Jesus goes on to 
talk about a few labourers.  And a great 

harvest.   For far too long I think many 
people have seen this to refer to priests. 

I would like to reduce today's gospel to 
one sentence.  "TALK TO AND SUPPORT 

EACH OTHER." 

 
Nothing great was ever achieved 

without enthusiasm

 
PECKHAM CITIZENS 

On Sunday 25th June between 11am - 12 noon, 

there will be a Listening Coffee Morning in the 

Church Hall with Southwark & Peckham Citizens. 

We will be discussing the question "What is 

stopping you and your community from thriving"? 

Join us to get to know new members of the 

congregation and to have your voice heard as we 

begin to decide which areas we want to campaign 

on during the General Election in 2024. 

 
Drawing Group 

Charlotte one of our parishioners would like to 

start a  weekly reading and drawing group in the 

church hall one day a week.  The day will be a 

Monday, Wednesday or Thursday once agreed. 

The idea being that as a group we take it in turns 

to read Laudato Si’ to each other while we draw 

wild beautiful flowers/weeds that have grown in 

the neighbourhood.  If you are interested email 

misschalottemann@gmail.com    

 

              Email: peckhamrye@rcaos.org.uk 

Web: www.stjamesthegreatpeckham.org 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Monday 10:00am   People of Yemen 

Tuesday 10:00am   People of Ukraine 

Wednesday 10:00am   Liturgy of the Word  

Thursday 10:00am   People of Pakistan 

Friday   10:00am   People of Syria 

Saturday   6:00pm Anna Claypole & Parents FM 

Sunday 08:30am   People of the parish 

10:00am   Communion &  

                 Confirmation Children 

12:00noon  Private Intention
 

Parish Day 9th July 2023 
Remember to add the date to your diaries and 
also to add what you will bring to share on the 

list at the back of church.    
Would someone please offer to spearhead 

this celebration, thank you very much.

 
Society of St Gregory 

Summer School 26th to 29th July 

Joyful proclamation of the Gospel  
Liturgical Formation of the people of God 

Liverpool Hope University for further details: 
www.ssg.org.uk If anyone is interested the 
parish is happy to subsidise, let me know. 

 
Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes 

Friday 18th to Friday 25th August 2023 
We are delighted to be returning to a fully 

medically supported pilgrimage, now possible for 
the first time after the pandemic. Information will be 
sent out next few weeks or check out the Diocesan 

website.  Anybody interested in being part of 
the caring team, please get in touch with 

Anita on 07496 790332.

 Missing Persons 

The following people are very generous with 

Standing orders, but we cannot claim the tax 

because they have not signed a Gift Aid form. 

        Daniele Caggiari        S. Pillinger 

        Katandika Mawoyo    Noel Boukanga 

        Barra D &RC           Marisa Zapata (Rodrigues.) 

Please talk to Fr Jack 

 

http://nursingclio.org/2012/12/15/dear-santa/holly-berry/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
http://www.stjamesthegreatpeckham.org/
http://www.ssg.org.uk/

